
— Working in Partnership —

Upcoming educational workshops by area experts. 
All workshops are free. No registration required. 

Gardening for Wildlife Habitat
Saturday, March 25 at 10 a.m. at Prince Memorial Library
Explore gardening and landscaping with an eye toward creating and maintaining habitat for
local wildlife.  Speaker: Aaron Parker, Edgewood Nurseries

Low-Maintenance, Low-Input Gardening
Saturday, April 22 at 10 a.m. at Prince Memorial Library
Learn the essentials and minimize the work. We'll discuss techniques to help tackle some
problems associated with organic gardening. Speaker: Aaron Parker, Edgewood Nurseries

Edible Oasis in Your Back Yard
Thursday, May 11 at 6:30 p.m. at Prince Memorial Library
Any landscape can incorporate an abundance of edible plants. Learn the styles, techniques &
plants to turn your surroundings into an edible oasis. Speaker: Aaron Parker, Edgewood Nurseries

Saving the Bobolink & Other Grassland Birds
Saturday, June 10 at 10 a.m. at Twin Brook Recreation Area (At the Red Shelter, Tuttle Rd.)
Maine's grassland birds are under threat. Learn how farmers & landowners can protect them.
Speakers: Maeve McGowan, Kennebec Estuary Land Trust & Sally Stockwell, Maine Audubon


